
August 15, 2017 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Amy Cabanas. 
 
Amy and I worked together for over a year at MEDINEXO, a start-up virtual care organization.  I 
am an investor in the company and served as it’s Chief Operating Officer.  As you know, Amy 
served as our Marketing and Communications Specialist. 
 
In my view, Amy was extraordinarily dedicated, talented, hardworking, and a tremendous value 
to the organization.  In many ways, she was the “glue” that helped our company chart its course 
forward.  It is my pleasure to recommend Amy without any reservations.  If the opportunity ever 
exists for me to work with her again, it will be my pleasure to do so. 
 
I am happy to answer any questions that you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mark E. Renken 
markrenken@outlook.com 
(cell):  314-650-1002 
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